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                                         16th October 2020    

Dear Parents/Carers, 

            HARVEST FESTIVAL 

 

On Friday 23rd October 2020 we will be having our Harvest Festival. It will look very different this year. 

The Year 6 school council has taken the lead on organising the day by firstly consulting with the rest of the school 

via Zoom. It was decided that the children would like a day off their usual timetable and instead have an arts and 

crafts morning followed by watching a film in the afternoon. Children are to come to school on this day dressed 

in their own clothes. 

The school council has also asked for parents to please, if possible, make a voluntary £1 donation to the Bow 

Food Bank via ParentMail. 

These fun days are very special in our school and we appreciate your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms B McDaid 

Headteacher 
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